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There will be no FCA meeting this Wednesday, May 1st, due to PSSA testing. 
Meetings will continue as usual at 6:50 on Wednesday morning the following week. 
 
8th Grade Students: You will be considered freshmen very soon! To prepare for this big step, your 
class will need to elect four class officers: A president, vice-president, secretary, and treasurer. 
If you are interested in one of these positions, come by room 105, Miss Brehman’s room, to pick up an 
application. The application involves an essay and speech given LIVE during Full Team Time on May 
31st.  The application is due back to Miss Brehman by Friday, May 17th. If you have any questions, please 
see Miss Brehman or Miss Fairchild.  
 
Next week will be our second PSSA Spirt Week.  
Tuesday is Manheim Township Day- Wear MT clothes or blue and white 
Wednesday is Sports Jersey/T-Shirt Day- Wear your favorite team jersey or shirt. 
Thursday is Throwback Thursday- Dress like a different decade.  
Friday is Pajama Day- Pajamas must be school appropriate.  
 
WEB leaders, please remember to have your fundraiser orders and money to Mrs. Engle or Miss 
Brehman by May 13th  
 
The Middle School Book fair is scheduled from 04/29/2019 - 05/03/2019 in the library.  Students will be 
visiting the fair with their Language Arts classes. 
Online Book Fair- Apr. 24 - May 07 
https://tinyurl.com/yal4oc3p 
 
Attention current 6th and 7th graders....... the 2019 Middle School Girls' Soccer Program will be having a 
preseason meeting on Thursday, May 16 at 7 pm in the HS cafeteria.  Expectations, tryouts, and season info 
will be shared. 
 
4th annual Spring Fling will be May 10th from 6:30-8:30 in the courtyard. Tickets are $5 and will be on 
sale the week before the event outside of the cafeteria at lunches. There will be a DJ, dodgeball, 
hockey, Kan Jam, cake walk, tug of war, flag football and much more. Come on out and celebrate spring 
with your friends.  
DODGEBALL IS MAY 10TH FROM 3 to 5:30 !!! PTO WILL BE SIGNING UP TEAMS DURING 
LUNCHES ON APRIL 24 and 25 and AGAIN ON MAY 1 and 2 ...COST PER PLAYER IS $7 ...players 
may pick up forms on those days and start planning teams ...THE LAST DAY TO SIGN UP A TEAM 
WILL BE THURSDAY MAY 2!  
 
Rising 7th and 8th graders that are interested in playing boys basketball next season: Please join 
MT coaches, Zach Sheetz, Todd Scolnick, and TJ O’Gorman for Spring Open Gyms. We will meet on 
the following dates in the High School, South Gym. Please have parents pick up and drop off at the H.S. 
Main Entrance. Also, please bring both a white and a blue (or dark) shirt for scrimmages. Monday, April 
29th 3:30-5pm -- Monday, May 6th 3:30-5pm -- Monday, May 13th 3:30-5pm 

Girls in 5th-8th grade are invited to join a 3 day volleyball clinic in the arena with the high school 
girls volleyball coaches on May 28-30. Students will be coached and play for 2 hours each day and 
receive their own MT volleyball shirt at the end. Cost is $35. Registration forms are available in the main 
offices at the middle school and Landis Run. Registration forms and payment need be dropped off at 
either office by May 6 in order to guarantee a shirt 

Celebrate your last month as an 8th grader before entering high-school! There will be an 8th grade dance 
taking place in the gymnasium on Friday, May 3rd from 6 to 8 pm. Your student government classmates have 



voted on a masquerade theme. There will be food, drinks, games, a photo booth, and music picked selected by 
your classmates. It is semi-formal, but we encourage you to dress formally to go along with the theme. Please 
follow the school dress code.  
Tickets will be on sale beginning Monday, April 15th at all lunches. Tickets are 5 dollars. You may bring your own 
mask to the dance, but it has to meet the school guidelines: it must only cover the eyes. If you do not have a 
mask to bring, masks will be given to you on the night of the dance. Please bring your ticket and School ID to the 
dance in order to get in.  
 
If you plan on playing a sport for your school in the 2019-2020 School Year, this information is for you.   We 
are offering FREE PIAA Physicals provided by Orthopedic Associates of Lancaster and Penn Medicine Lancaster 
General Health for Manheim Township School District student athletes, grades 7-12, for the 2019-2020 school 
year. If you plan on playing a sport in 2019-2020 school year, Fall, Winter or Spring, for the high school or 
middle school, this is for YOU.   Dates are June 10 & July 25th.  Please visit our Athletics Page on our website for 
more details or call the Athletic Department at 717-560-3098. 
 
From the Athletic Department:   
Attendance Requirements: To participate in extracurricular activities and interscholastic athletics, a student must be in attendance the 
FULL SCHOOL DAY on the day of the event or activity.   FULL SCHOOL DAY shall mean being in attendance no later than thirty 
minutes after the start of the school day and leaving no earlier than thirty minutes prior to the end of the school day. Any student arriving 
later than thirty minutes after the start or leaving more than thirty minutes prior to the end of the school day nevertheless may be 
considered to attend a full school day if they submit a late arrival or early dismissal note from a parent/guardian, with an attached 
explanatory note from a physician.   Find the full policy on our website or stop in at the Athletic Department. 
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